
Move-In Volunteers Needed! 
Aug. 4, 2014 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The beginning of a new school year is almost here.  And as students arrive, we are reminded that 
their success is the primary goal of the University of Kentucky.  
 
Offering a warm welcome to the newest members of our campus family is an important part of 
fostering their success.  Volunteering for Move-In is a wonderful way to aid in our students' 
transition from home to college.  
 
This year’s Move-In is scheduled over four days. Students participating in sorority recruitment and 
UK band members will move into the residence halls Saturday, Aug. 16. The Living Learning 
Program participants move in Wednesday, Aug. 20, and the official day when our first-year students 
move into the residence halls is Friday, Aug. 22. Returning students move back into the halls 
Saturday, Aug. 23. 
 
Volunteers are needed to help students unload their belongings onto carts, answer questions, and 
help them successfully transition into the residence halls.  
 
If you are interested in being a part of this wonderful opportunity to make a great first impression 
for students and their families please visit http://www.uky.edu/Housing/move-in_volunteer/ for 
more information and register as a volunteer on the online form. 
   
Move-In is another important way the entire campus community can make a difference in our 
students' lives. 
 
Thank you, and I look forward to seeing you at Move-In 2014! 
 
 
Eli Capilouto 
President 

http://www.uky.edu/Housing/move-in_volunteer/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0548acaf22a7fc1-bigblue1

